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5th Asia-Pacific NMR Symposium 
要旨投稿と参加登録の締め切り間近のお知らせ 

 
第５回 Asia-Pacific NMR Symposium (http://apnmr2013.org) が 10/27~
10/31 の⽇日程でBrisbane にて⾏行行われます。その要旨投稿と早割参加登録の締め
切り（8/1）が近付いてまいりました。 
 

 
 

Registration and abstract submission closes in just 2 weeks time. 
Register and submit your abstract now! (http://apnmr2013.org/registration-23/) 

 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
 The 5th Asia-Pacific NMR Symposium (APNMR5) will be held in conjunction with 
the 9th biennial meeting of the Australian & New Zealand Society for Magnetic 
Resonance (ANZMAG) from the 27th to 30th of October, 2013 in Brisbane, Australia. 
 
 Having problems with large or difficult proteins? Then come to APNMR5 and hear 
Professor Ichio Shimada’s (http://apnmr2013.org/plenary-speakers/ichio-shimada/) 
plenary lecture on NMR methodologies for studying the structure and dynamics of large 
protein complexes and membrane proteins.  
 
 Then forget about your NMR problems by viewing some outstanding examples of 
Australian indigenous art at the nearby Gallery of Modern Art (GoMA, 
http://www.qagoma.qld.gov.au/), home of the Asia-Pacific Triennial of Contemporary 
Art, or take in a show at the Queensland Performing Arts Centre (QPAC, 
http://www.qpac.com.au/). GoMA and QPAC are both only 5 minutes walk from the 
conference venue.  
 
 APNMR5 will be a forum for showcasing the exciting developments in all aspects of 



magnetic resonance in the Asia-Pacific region. The conference will include sessions on 
solution NMR, solid-state NMR, NMR imaging, NMR theory and methods, and EPR. 
The meeting will include both oral and poster sessions and will provide significant 
opportunities for presentations by young investigators. 
 
 Please register and submit your abstract for what promises to be an outstanding 
scientific and social event. 
 
 

Accommodation for the Meeting 
 
APNMR5 has sourced many different accommodation providers for the conference. 
See (http://apnmr2013.org/accommodation-22/) for more details. 
 
Aussie Dollar now more affordable 
 
It's now more affordable to visit Australia for the APNMR5 Conference.  
The Australian Dollar has dropped below $1 USD for the first time in 3 years. 
See a currency converter (http://apnmr2013.org/). 

 
 
 Kind regards 
 
Glenn King and Martin Scanlon 
Convenors, APNMR5 

Register and submit your abstract for the conference now!! 
www.apnmr2013.org 
 


